
Press Release 

Saltash Town Council hear from local transport providers 

 

Following feedback from members of the public regarding public transport in Saltash 
Stagecoach and Citybus attended the Full Town Council meeting on Thursday 4 
November. 

Stagecoach talked of the challenges faced during the pandemic including staff 
shortages and the ongoing recruitment issues facing the company. Reassurance was 
offered that the situation is improving and residents should see an increase in the 
service offered from January 2022.  

Citybus are facing issues similar to Stagecoach including delays by the works on the 
Tamar Bridge. A strengthened partnership between Citybus and Cornwall Council 
aims to provide better services for Cornwall. 

Once bus timetables have been updated copies will be available from the Guildhall 
and Library.  Saltash Town Council will also be informing residents of an app that can 
be used to search for public transport in due course. Please follow our Facebook page 
for further details – @SaltashTownCouncilOfficial  
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